Dear 233 Families,

We are sending home learning packets, and a schedule to be used anytime there is a virtual learning day. Chromebooks can be kept at home until the spring—we will send a message later with the return date.

Students should meet with their teacher during times marked with the computer icon on the schedule. During the designated movement breaks, students may turn off their cameras, and they can log off during asynchronous periods.

Please do not allow students to complete the packets until instructed during online learning with their teacher. These packets contain assignments for multiple days to be used in case of future virtual learning days.

We greatly appreciate your support in making virtual learning a smooth experience for your child. Please contact your child's teacher if you have any questions.

Best, The Kindergarten Team